

PARISH NOTES – 28th July

HELLO Caherconlish/ Caherline Parish

WEEKDAY MORNING MASSES: Caherline – Tuesday & Thursday 10am. Caherconlish – Wednesday & Friday 10am. ADORATION after Tuesday mass in Caherline & Friday mass in Caherconlish.

Keep in Touch - PARISH WEBSITE - Caherconlish – Caherline parish pastoral website http://www.ccpp.ie

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK - Caherconlish Caherline Parish @ccparishpastoral

Link to LIVE STREAM in Caherconlish Church – https://churchcamlive.ie/caherconlish or parish website. Any feedback to the live stream is welcome.

The Annual Mass in Inch Saint Lawrence Cemetery Friday 5th August 7.30pm. The names of those who died from last August to this August will be read out during the Mass. If you would like the name of someone who died in the last year and was not buried locally remembered at this Mass contact Phil 0871363747. There will be some congregational singing with words provided. We also welcome anyone who would like to play or sing on the night – contact Phil 0871363747.

LETTER FROM ARCHBISHOP TO PEOPLE - Half of the priests currently serving in the archdiocese will be over the retirement age of 75 within five years. This means there will be big changes in organising parish life with the formation of pastoral units. This calls for parish pastoral leadership teams in surrounding parishes to work together. There will be less Masses and new Mass times will need to be arranged. Archbishop Kieran O'Reilly asks people to engage during autumn in the discussions about future pastoral units which are to be formed by December. We go forward together with the help of the Holy Spirit and confidence in the Risen Christ working with us.

Caherconlish & Caherline Parish Fundraiser Lotto:Jacppot increases weekly up to €5,000. Draw each Thursday. Join Now http://www.ccpp.ie or https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/caherconlishcaherline. Winner 14th July —Geraldine O'Riordan €25 Lucky Dip. Jackpot now stands at €1325. Thank you all for your support

POST OFFICE - THANK YOU.

On behalf of the Parish Pastoral team, Fr. Pat Currivan and Roy Donovan, we wish to say a heartful thanks to Kitsy for her outstanding contribution and dedication as Postmistress to the people of Caherconlish Postal area over many years.

Kitsy has been an integral part of the daily life and business of our village, she has been an example to us all in her daily life in the parish, she always went the extra mile to help her customers in any way she could be they old or young, as she understood the importance of the Post Office in the life of our Parish community. We wish Kitsy, John and her extended Hickey family many years of good health as she begins the next chapter in her life.

To our new postmistress Deirdre Condon every good wish for the future in her role as postmistress.